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West Orange Women

Dear Ladies,

I hope you have enjoyed the summer, staying cool in the air conditioning or the
pool! It's time to begin our new WOW year. | am looking forward to a wonderful
year. It's time to renew your membership. The Bazaar is back! Please mark
your calendars for October 6 to join in the fun of the Bazaar. The Festival of
Trees has kicked off with an exciting tree decorating challenge. Our luncheons
will begin September 20 with our selection of our Charity for this year. More in-
formation will be in our next newsletter. Hope you plan to join us this year.

International Dining In August let's celebrate our tropical climate.
Date: Tuesday, August 14, 11:30 a.m.

Place: Tommy Bahama (it's a store AND a restaurant!!!), Pointe Orlando, 9101 International Dr.
Restaurant Phone: 321-281-5888
Website: www.tommybahama.com

Please RSVP to me no later than Sunday, August 13 by phone at 407-614-7144 or by e-mail
atkimcrookshanks@cfl.rr.com.

WOW COMMUNITY OUTREACH by Darby Turnipseed
Harbor House Needs Your Help!

We recently received this email:

As the temperatures have risen, so has the number of people needing our emergency shelter. Over
the past several weeks more than 200 women, men and children have called Harbor House their
home. We provide every new shelter resident with sheets, pillows and hygiene items which they take
with them when they leave. We also provide food for everyone. Our shelves are bare. Our most des-
perate needs are for;

. Food (dry or canned)
Hand Soap/Sanitizer
] Pasta sauce
Toilet Paper & Paper Towels )
) ) Peanut butter and jelly

Ziplock Bags - all sizes _
Pasta and rice

Bath or beach towels
Any canned goods except green beans

We rely heavily on your generous support to feed and provide for our survivors. We cannot do it without you. Can
you help? You can collect items from your friends, club or place of worship. Call us and we'll tell you the nearest
drop off location. You can also donate online by going to HarborHouse.com and clicking the donate button. Please
specify "emergency needs" in your donation. For more information, contact:

Shelley Rodgers 407-886-2244 ext 268 srodgers@harborhousefl.com




May Birthdays: Gloria Clifford, Rita Brown, Donna June Birthdays: Eileen Bergin, Sheila Docherty,
Stull, Mary Anne Skaling, Phyllis Horing, Lucille Ach- Louise Tapper, Kim Crookshanks, Frances Bailey,
erman Clarice Drexler

July Birthdays: Ruth Tucker, Sherry Bower, Vivian Kay Eversley won the 50-50 drawing at the May
Holmes, Elizabeth Ryan, Mildred Simon, Kay Ever- luncheon.
sley, Barbara Greene, Elaine Wilson

= Please mark your calendars:
WOW HOLIDAY BAZAAR
Saturday, October 6, 2012

Church of the Ascension
(on Apopka Vineland Rd near Conroy-Windermere Rd.

9:00am to 3:00pm

Vendor reservations gladly accepted

MEMBERSHIP
Welcome to our newest members:
Betty Jean Carroll
Lenore Shebovsky

Jane Gross

Look for their contact info in
the new directory this Fall.
Send in your renewal forms
soon so that you are included,
too.

(WOW members receive discounted table rate)
Hoping you will come out and shop with us!

We can also use tons of volunteers that day, so please send
Noel McGuiganan e-mail if you can help out:

firstclassnoel@gmail.com,
or call (407) 532-0608
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Visit  www.WestOrangeWomen.com Visit

Annual Dues:

Membership dues for West Orange Women are $20.00 per year. Our Fiscal Year runs
September to September. Yearly renewals are due by September 15th. Please make checks

payable to West Orange Women or to WOW.
bfleshman@cfl.rr.com or call me at 614 208-6772

www.WestOrangeWomen.com
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B. Aboushahba, Editor

WOW (West Orange Women)
7999 Canyon Lake Circle
Orlando, FL 32835

FROM FRAN Yes, a new WOW year is starting. So soon? Yes, so soon! So be thinking of a "New You" in
the "New Year" Here's some ideas for you: join an WOW activity you haven't tried before, be a luncheon
helper selling raffle tickets or greeting the ladies as they arrive, help at October Bazaar in one of many ways.
In the mean time send some positive, thinking of you thoughts (maybe a card too) to these WOW friends.

Margaret Krass for husband Jim’s health

Ruth Sagesser who will be recuperating in California with her daughter for the next
month

Alice Campion , recovering from a fall, is at Summerfield on Clarke Rd

Jo Anne Rover’s up-coming surgery

Irma Rosenzweig and son Allen for strength and healing

and for the family of Millie Pettingell- who passed away in July-Millie was a long time

member of WOW..
And last but not least - Did you who received the ORMC Newsletter last month see the picture of Lindy
Pomerantz at the hospital's Gala? Remember to send or call me with glad or sad news. FranJ

(franjwow@amail ) or phone 407-226-9880

LUNCHEONS

We hope you will enjoy the luncheons and programs we are planning this year
as in the past. As per the surveys, we are starting at one of your favorites - -
Bonefish Grill on Sand Lake Road. Look for the details in the September News-
letter. Remember your suggestions are always WELCOME. See you

soon.

Luncheon Survey

We had a total of 62 members fill out the luncheon survey. Below are the restaurants which received at least
5 votes:

Flemmings-59, Roys-56, Bonefish-52, Big Fin-39, Moonfish-34, Orange Tree-34, Magianos-29,
Westerlys-22, Ming Court-19, Bravos-12, Cafe Osceola Rosen Shingle-11, Seasons 52- 11,
Disney Hotels-11, Rosen-11, Mortons-11, Kim Wu-11, Windermere Country Club-11.



